
 
 

6 Henderson Rd, Knoxfield VIC 3180 

28 November 2022 

 

 

Dear valued customer, 

It is with regret that as of Thursday 8 December 2022, PFD will no longer be able to supply your venue with map 
packing retail meat.  

We appreciate this is not ideal timing however due to business constraints around workforce and packaging we are 
unable to support the sector at this stage. 

However, the good news is we can still supply bulk meat you are buying including sausages for the deli.  In the coming 
weeks we will also be able to offer you some retail ready products that we believe will assist greatly this category. 

Your local sales Account Manager will keep you updated with what is new in this area so please contact them if you 
have any queries. 

I would like to thank you for your loyalty and support, and we will keep you updated of any changes in the future. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Tom McGinn 

General Manager- TAS 
 
Mobile: 0418 573 653 
Email: tmcginn@pfdfoods.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


